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Monday 17th October 2022             

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our learning about the Stone Age to Iron Age, we are planning to take the children to an incredibly exciting, 

hands-on learning experience at Brighton Museum which will link directly to our immersive Mantle of the Expert 

approach to the teaching of this subject. The dates that we are booking for this trip are 23rd – 25th November (Please see 

below for when your child’s class will be going). 

The trip will include a Stone Age Session run by museum staff in the Elaine Evans Archaeology Gallery, independent 

time to explore the gallery further, and then the chance to see inside the Royal Pavilion.  

Dates for the trip: 

3 Red and 3 Blue will go on Wednesday 23rd November 

3 Amber and 3 Sapphire will go on Thursday 24th November 

3 Yellow and 3 Green will go on Friday 25th November 

We will be travelling to the museum by public bus in order to keep the cost of the trip down. On the day that your child’s 

class is going, they will need to be at school at the normal time, in their school uniform, with suitable outdoor layers for 

cold/wet weather.  

We will be having lunch at the museum so all children will need a packed lunch on this day. If your child is entitled to 

free school meals, please let us know if you would like a school packed lunch to be provided.  

We would be very grateful for parent volunteers from each class to help us with the trip. On the days of the trip, we will 

be leaving school at around 9:00am and returning to school at around 1:45 – 2:00pm. If you are able to help with your 

child’s class, please speak to the class teacher. 

In order for this trip to go ahead, we are asking for a contribution of £10.50 that will cover both the cost of the bus 

travel and the museum experience (including workshops). You will be able to pay this sum using the school Parent Pay 

system. If you have any questions please ask at reception or speak to your child’s class teacher. 

We are delighted to be able to offer such a rich, topic-based learning experience to our children that is just on our 

doorstep! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Year 3 Team 

Year 3 Museum Trip 

I give permission for my child to attend the Year 3 Museum Trip: 

Child’s Name: __________________________________         Class: ___________________ 

My child is in receipt of free school meals and will require a packed lunch [       ] (please tick) 


